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Greetings from your Secretary, 
 
There will be no Cockpit Corner this month due to Brian’s work schedule (I am an 
engineer and engineers don’t do creative writing too pretty good.  ) Brian did pass along 
a couple of things worth mentioning though: 
 

- He received a call from the park manager and they discussed the drone safety notice 
that the park received (see attached) 

- They also discussed the possibility of storing a mower on park property. There is 
one possibility that they came up with. 

 
Brian will fill us in on the details of all of this at the next meeting, so that is all for now.  
 
Until next time, keep the cockpit up and be safe. 
 
--SK 
 

Any questions or comments 
should be directed to 

Scott King at: 
skyking@ptd.net 

The next meeting of the 
BFMS will be at:  

PJ Whelihan’s (Platz’s) 
 

Saturday, February 8th   
at Noon 

BFMS Dues for 2020 
 

If you have not yet paid your dues for 2020 
You can pay at the next meeting, or you can mail a check to: 

 
 Scott Voth (BFMS) P.O. Box 74, Palmerton, PA 18071. 


